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Chairman Haadsma and Members of the House Labor Committee,

We are writing to support HB 4231 and HB 4237, which aim to restore local decision making to Michigan
communities. Our municipalities have witnessed firsthand the impact legislative preemption of local
control can have on the places we live, work, and play across the state. We must allow local leaders to
make decisions that are in the best interests of their residents.

Laws that create a "one-size-fits-all" approach can hinder progress as they fail to consider the needs and
challenges of each unique commumnity. The closer a government is to the people, the more
representative it is of their daily needs. This discretion is necessary to tackle many issues currently facing
our communities.

Local governments should be allowed the option to work with residents on matters such as living wages,
paid leave, fair work schedules, and other benefits promoting workers' quality of life. In 2021, 39 percent
of Michigan households had incomes below the ALICE Threshold of Financial Survival. This means that 13
percent of Michigan households live in poverty while another 26 percent struggle to afford necessities.
Local governments must be able to implement standards for their communities that curtail economic
inequality and help their workers thrive.

The Michigan Legislature has an opportunity to take action on restoring the ability of Michigan's local
communities to decide what's best for them and their workers. We ask that you support House 8ills 4231
and HB 4237,

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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Dear Legislators,

Michigan voters have spoken loud and clear; they want Michigan to be a workers’ rights state, and they
want our state legislature to deliver on the promises they made to restore and protect worker freedoms.
That means restoring local control to Michigan’s local governments.

Local elected officials are chosen by their constituents to create change in their communities. But former
Governor Rick Snyder signed legislation into law that takes away the authority of local governments to
decide what’s best for their own communities.

These laws erode democracy by preventing local communities from deciding which labor standards work
best for their residents. They also deprive local governments of the freedom to determine which policies
are right for each community and will best protect collective bargaining rights.

When federal and state governments fail to protect workers, local governments shouid be able to step in
to ensure residents are guaranteed a living wage, paid leave, fair work schedules, and other benefits that
promote a higher quality of life for workers. In 2021, 39 percent of Michigan households had incomes
below the ALICE Threshold of Financial Survival. This breaks down to mean that 13 percent of Michigan
households live in poverty while another 26 percent struggle to afford basic necessities. It is essential
that local governments have the ability to implement strong labor standards that curtail economic
inequality and help their communities’ workers thrive.

Our new legislative leadership has the opportunity to take long-overdue action to restore the ability of
Michigan’s local communities to decide what’s best for them. We ask that you move swiftly to pass HB
4231, HB 4237, SB 170 and SB 171 to restore local control.
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Michigan voters have spoken loud and clear: they want Michigan to be a workers’ rights state, and they
want our state legislature to deliver on the promises they made to restore and protect worker
freedoms. That means restoring local cantrol to Michigan's local governments.

Local elected officials are chosen by their constituents to create change in their communities. But former
Governor Rick Snyder signed legislation into law that takes away the authority of local governments to
decide what’s best for their own communities.

These laws erode democracy by preventing local communities from deciding which labor standards
work best for their residents. They also deprive local governments of the freedom to determine which
policies are right for each community and will best protect collective bargaining rights.

When federal and state governments fail to protect workers, tocal governments should be able to step in
to ensure residents are guaranteed a living wage, paid leave, fair work schedules, and other benefits that
promote a higher quality of life for workers. Between 2010 and 2017, the number of households in
Michigan that could not afford basic needs increased by 6 percent. This means that 13 percent of
Michigan households live in poverty while another 25 percent struggle to afford basic necessities. It is
essential that local governments have the ability to implement strong labor standards that curtail
economic inequality and help their communities’ workers thrive,

Our new legislative leadership has the opportunity to take long-overdue action to restore the ability of
Michigan’s local communities to decide what's best for them. We ask that you move swiftly to pass HE
4231, HB 4237, 58 170 and SB 171 to restore local control.
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Charlie Cavell, Oakland
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Caroline Sanders,
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